Sent: 2/03/2024 3:42:10 PM
Subject: Objection to development of 25-27 Kevin Avenue Avalon Beach

Good afternoon,

We would like to object to the development of 25-27 Kevin Avenue Avalon Beach due to exceeding the
maximum height limit of 8.5 m.

We would appreciate if development could stay within the maximum height of 8.5m in order to keep
the beautiful feel of our Avalon village.

Thank you for your consideration.
Kindest regards,

Dick and Ingrid Heintz



